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Message from Principal 
 

Lights! Camera! Action!  End of Year Award Ceremony and Concert 

Congratulations to all award recipients. I would like to acknowledge all the hard work of our 

staff and students for this end of year celebration: Prep Graduation and KIK Concert 

followed by the Award Ceremony and the primary/secondary concert. I hope you enjoyed the 

performances. Thank you for attending and for assisting with costumes and props for the 

items and for your continued support at home throughout the year. 

 

This year we celebrated some outstanding results in academic and sporting areas and our 

teachers and students can be congratulated for their hard work. I would like to make special 

mention of Judy, Park Jibin, for her outstanding performance in iPSLE. Congratulations to all 

our students for their achievements and to those who always do their best work.  

  

The Yearbooks have already been distributed and this year a competition was held for 

students to design the front cover. Congratulations to Viet Ha (Y7) and Bi and Sake (Y8) 

which was judged the winner from the high quality field.  

 

Our teachers have had professional learning in Explicit Teaching. Vietnamese teaching 

staff will undergo training in this pedagogy during the break and next year there will be 

further training in professional development groups, led by Mr Brad. 

 

My best wishes to all staff, students and families for a refreshing break and safe travel. See 

you all for the 2018-19 school year. 

 

Anne Matley 

Principal 

Coming events 

June 29: Last day of school 

iPSLE examinations- Year 6 

 Oral: Mon 2 July 

 Written: 9 – 11 July 

August 6: Students resume 
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Message from Head of Studies 
 

Hello all 

 

As I write my final newsletter here at SIS as Head of Studies, I want to thank all of the 

students, parents and staff for their continuous support throughout the years. We are ending 

the year very strongly with all students doing well on Semester two exams and exceeding 

year level expectations. The concert was a hit and a great way to close out the year. Our 

school strives for continuous improvement every year and the staff is one of the driving 

forces of that development.  

I know that SIS will continue to flourish and will always support students to reach their 

highest potential. Enjoy your summer holidays and good luck in the next academic year.  

 

Kelsey McDonald 

Head of Studies 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Message from Deputy Principal 
 
What a big year it has been!  

 

Congratulations to our academic staff for working tirelessly to ensure that all of our students 

are actively engaged and are developing as individuals. We are saying farewell to several 

staff members this year. I want to wish Alelie, Kelsey, Heather, Ruth, Danielle and Emily all 

the best on their next adventure. I hope all our staff enjoy their well-deserved holiday! 

 

To our students and families, I hope that you all have an amazing and safe summer holiday 

and I am looking forward to hearing the stories when we all return to school in August.  

 

Chelsea Donaldson 

Deputy Principal  
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Message from SVIS Principal 
 
Dear Parents 

 

In June, SVIS students focused on reviewing lessons and soft skills education. Topics of the 

programme included fire safety, environmental protection, drug abuse and social crime 

prevention, family violence, child abuse, transport safety and water safety. 

Thank you for your suggestions at the parent meeting and your attendance at the End of 

Year concert. It is a wonderful support that helps us to further improve teaching and learning 

for the coming academic year of 2018-2019.  

 

On behalf of the staff, I wish you all a relaxing and happy summer holiday! 

 
Regards 

Vu Thi Lan 

SVIS Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Message from Head of Kindergarten  

The Kindergarten has had another successful 2017- 2018 academic year. The children 

enjoyed all of the school activities, made good friends and have developed so well 

physically, cognitively and emotionally. 

With support from parents, our big event, the Graduation Ceremony and End of Year 

Concert was very successful. It was a great time for everyone and we received a lot of 

positive feedback about having a shorter ceremony just for Kindergarten, as there are now 

so many students. We are so proud of our brilliant students for their commitment and all the 

effort to make the night outstanding and memorable. We would like to take this chance to 

say ‘Thank you’ to all of our students and parents for support with costumes. 

We ended the school year with an enjoyable excursion to Vin Com for a fun adventure movie 

“Peter Pan” for K2s and Preps and a great morning of Water Fun at school for Nursery and 

K1 children.  
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It has been a pleasure having your children in our classes this year. We wish you and your 

children a relaxing summer holiday and look forward to seeing you all back in the new school 

year. 

Vo Thi Vu Ngan 

Head of Kindergarten 

 

 

(Photos link: http://danang.sis.edu.vn/graduation-school-concert-2018/) 

 

 


